
 

 

 

 

🌟 Ravenscroft Primary School 🌟 

Meet the Teacher Session 

 

Date: Monday 22nd September 

Time: 3.30pm 

 

We warmly invite all parents and carers of children in Year 1 to Year 6 to join 

us for our Meet the Teacher Session. 

The session will begin in the school hall, followed by an opportunity to visit 

your child’s classroom, meet their teacher, and ask any questions. 

Year 6 parents: important guidance and support on secondary admissions 

will also be shared. 

 

🎁 Prize Draw! 

Every parent/carer who signs in will be entered into a draw to win a £30 One4All 

Voucher! 

The winner will be announced the following day. 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and working together to make this 

year a happy and successful one for your child. 


